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The purpose of this report is to consider the establishment of a Heritage Award for
Shirley/Papanui.

Heritage Week is planned between 15-22 October 1999, the focus being ‘Evolution of
a River City’.  The suggestion has been put forward that this Board may be desirous of
establishing a Heritage Award to coincide with Heritage Week.  Consideration will
need to be given to the type and criteria for such an award.

Recommendation: That the Board give consideration to establishing a Heritage Award
for the Shirley/Papanui area.
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